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L Council - Yo i3 -

From: Uyeyama, Grant

Sent: Tuesday, May 14, 2013 10:10 AM
To: 'Sabrina.Niceforo@tdsb.on.ca'

Cc: Abrams, Jeffrey; McEwan, Barbara; MacKenzie, John; Cribbett, Barbara; Fera, Eugene; Peverini, Mauro; Marrelli, Carmela
Subject: RE: Meeting Scheduled for May 14th

Hi Sabrina,

| have discussed your email with the City Planner. It is the Vaughan Davelopment Planning Department’s practice to send
courtesy notifications of future Committee of the Whole meetings to members of the public who wrote in to the City with
comments, requested notification, or spoke on deputation at a Public Hearing. The City Planner did send notice to the

public for the April 30, 2013 Committee of the Whole meeting where the staff report is considered and the public may speak,
however, unfortunately and regrettably, & notification to you was inadvertently missed. We do net send notice of the Council
meeting (May 14, 2013) following the Committee of the Whole meeting as the public cannot speak at the Council meeting.

On behalf of the Vaughan Development Planning Department, | apologize 1o vou for this inadvertent omission. | do want to let
you know that the Department’s staff report of April 30, 2013 provides our professional planning opinions and
recommendations based on our comprehensive review of the Official Plan, Zoning By-law, surrounding land use context, and
comments provided to us by City Departments and external public agencies, and comments heard and received in writing of
the public and Members of Council at the Public Hearing. Should you wish to contact me, my contact information is provided
below.

Respectfuily,

GRANT A. UYEYAMA, MCIF, RPP
Director of Development Planning
Vaughan Development Planning Department

City of Vaughan, Cify Hall, 2nd Floor, North Lolt
2141 Major Mackuenzie Drive

Vaughan, Ontaric, LEA 1T1

Phone: (805) §32-8588, Ext. 8635

Fax: (905} 832-8080

E-mail: grant. uyeyama@vaughan.ca




